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Appointment of a Trustee to the Common Lands Charity 
 
After previous advertisement, Walberswick Parish Council 
intended, at its meeting on 16 January, to appoint a Nominative 
Trustee with effect from 1 January 2012. 
 
There were no applicants. 
 
If you would now like to be considered, please inform the Clerk 
of the Parish Council in writing on or before Monday 27 
February 2012. You may also wish to contact Jayne Tibbles, 
Clerk to the Charity, for further information (Telephone: 724448 
or email: wclc@walberswick.suffolk.gov.uk). 
 
The date of the new meeting will be advertised. The Council will 
exclude the public from the meeting during its deliberations on 
the matter pursuant to the Public Bodies (Admission to 
Meetings) Act 1960.  
 
The Charity manages land and property in order to generate an 
income that can be distributed to benefit a wide range of 
individuals and organisations in the village. 
 
The Trustees are responsible for making decisions about how 
this should be done and ensuring they are carried out 
effectively and within Charity Commission guidelines. 
 
A range of skills and experience is needed and the Council will 
need to balance the skills and experience of the existing 
Trustees with those of any applicant. An enthusiasm for the 
work of the Trust is a vitally important attribute. 
 
Anyone over the age of 18 may apply. 
 
Jane Gomm 
Clerk to Walberswick Parish Council 
16 January 2012 
 


